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Currently the Controller Unit (Bid Reference 28) and Master Controller (Bid Reference 29) for this project are an open spec.  
However, the project requires that the new controller unit and master controller for the intersection of SR 303 & Chittenden Rd / 
SR 8 NB Off Ramp be interconnected with the two adjacent intersections of SR 303 & Cleveland-Akron Rd and SR 303 & Terex 
Rd.  These two existing intersections currently have Econolite controllers in them; therefore, the new controller unit and master 
controller need to be Econolite.  Can you change Bid Reference 28 (Controller Unit) and Bid Reference 29 (Master Controller) to 
be an Econolite call out?

Question Submitted: 6/12/2007 1Question Number:

We believe that the completion date on this project is unattainable.  Pole suppliers are quoting 12 to 14 week delivery, with a 
  prior four week drawing approval process.  this would put pole delivery at least one week after the completion date.we 

respectfully request that the completion date be moved to December 31, 2007 to allow for this issue.

Question Submitted: 6/5/2007 2Question Number:

The description for Bid Reference 19 is incorrect.  Currently it reads "Feet Interconnect Cable, 2 Conductor, No. 14 AWG."  
Twisted pair interconnect is unable to operate with only 2 conductors.  The standard cable for twisted pair interconnect is 6 pair 
No. 19 AWG.  Can the description for Bid Reference 19 be changed to read "Feet Interconnect Cable, 6 Pair, No. 19 AWG?"

Question Submitted: 6/8/2007 3Question Number:

Page 1Tuesday, October 12, 2010 5:57:35 PM

All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


